
 

ELECTION NOTICE 
National Border Patrol Council 

Of the 
American Federation of Government Employees 

Local 2366 
 

Elections for Executive Board Members for Local 2366 will begin after August 10, 2017. Ballots 

for elections will be cast through electionbuddy.com (sent to Local 2366’s members’ email 

addresses that are on file with AFGE), or via ballot which will be placed in your work mail 

drawers or mailed to your last known physical address (please cast only one vote). In the case 

where multiple votes are received which ever was received first will be the only one counted. 

Whichever candidate receives the majority vote will be declared as elected for the position for 

which they are running. In the event neither candidate running for a position receives the 

majority vote, a runoff election will be held via the same online election process beginning 

September 14, 2017 and ending on October 12, 2017.  
 

The candidates are listed as follows: 
 

President: Jon Anfinsen (unopposed) 
 

Executive Vice President: Stevie Sauer (unopposed) 
 

Treasurer: Steve Veloz and Zenaida Levrie  
 

Secretary: Justin Delk (unopposed) 
 

Vice President North: Robert Duran (unopposed) 

 

Vice President South: Lorenzo Rodriguez and Marco Gonzales  
 
 

The term of office will run for (2) two years. 
 

If you do not receive an email with a link to the election ballot, please inform the Local 2366 

Election Committee at nominations@nbpc2366.org or notify a Local 2366 steward. To ensure an 

email is sent to you, please provide AFGE with a correct email and physical address. This can be 

done through AFGE.org by logging into your account or registering a new account. All election 

ballots must be received by September 14th, 2017 at 3:00pm. 
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